
January 16, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Reminder that report cards were not printed and can be found through your student 
or parent Portal through FOCUS. If you need access to Parent Portal in FOCUS, 
please call the school at 727-547-7876 and we will gladly set up an account for you 

 Congratulations to the over 600 students who earned Honor Roll or Dean’s list with 
all straight A’s 

 Students with perfect attendance, no referrals and honor roll will be eligible to 
participate in an ice cream social featuring a movie and popcorn at the end of 
quarter 3 

 We are encouraging all 9th and 10th grade students to bring their issued lap top 
computer to class every day. Students in 9th and 10th grade will need and use their 
laptop to take spring EOC and FSA examinations. Any student in 9th or 10th grade 
that has not been issued a laptop should see their administrator for distribution 

 Bingo Night sponsored by PTSA will be Wednesday, January 26th from 6-8pm in the 
media center. There will be snacks provided and prizes for each game winner. Tickets 
are $10 for purchase and are on sale now until the 19th.  Details on our school’s 
website 

 Community/Alumni Night will be Thursday February 17 from 6 to 8 pm as we open 
our school to showcase our new courtyard and great happenings at Hollins. Light 
bites and refreshments will be served 

 ELP our extended learning program is open from Monday through Thursday from 2 
to 3 pm in our Media Center – Core Academic teachers are available for help with 
tutoring, test preparation and homework assistance 

 Our first semester data from cycle 2/semester exams demonstrate we are making 
great progress. We have a great opportunity to reach our goals of becoming a B or A 
school. We need to all work together to make this happen – please ensure that your 
student is coming to school on time and prepared to learn. The first step to success 
is showing up 

 Reminder there is no school Monday as we celebrate the Dr. Martin Luther King 
Holiday. Tuesday will be an even day – 2nd period starts at 7:10 am 

Thank you for your continued support of our great school. Enjoy the rest of your evening 
surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 


